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I support allowing class I, class III and class IIII on state highways in Oregon. I do 

believe they need to meet safety guidelines and regulations.  

 

I would like to see Oregon implement a vehicle registration similar to passenger 

vehicles to help generate funding for our highways. I think non resident registration 

should be doubled the cost. This seems to be an easy way to help some of our state 

funded highways.  


